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January 17, 2022

Ms. Cathy Cyr
Clerk
The Corporation of the Municipality of Wawa

40 Broadway Avenue, P0 Box 500
Wawa, ON P05 1KO

Dear Ms. Cathy Cyr:

I am writing in response to your advertisement in www.wawa.cc for the Council Vacancy Position. I

grew up in Wawa and this community holds a very special place in my heart. This community has given

me so much over the years and I was taught by my parents that you should always give back. I would

like to have the opportunity to help in guiding Wawa through these current times we are facing locally,

provincially and federally.

Currently I am a Director of the local EDC and have recently started a small contracting company in the

Wawa area. My background (prior to 2020) was in the public sector managing large facilities for public

schools in Wawa, Chapleau, Hornepayne and Missanabie and more recently four libraries in Thunder

Bay. Those positions taught me the importance of managing publicly funded budgets and maintaining

the bottom line.

If you recall I had filled a previous Council Vacancy Position from September 2015 to January 2017 when

I regrettably moved to Thunder Bay for work. I hope to be given the opportunity to again assist Wawa

by tilling the current Council Vacancy Position.

Sincerely,

Matthew Morrison
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